
Executive Summary of Feedback Received from the 
Policy Portal to the 

Preferred First Name Policy 
 

One individual submitted comments in the policy portal during the Preferred First Name Policy 
comment period. There was a total of 2 comments that are addressed below: 

• Typographical Issues  
A comment was about the need to clear up typos within the policy. 
Administrator Response:  Vice President for Diversity, Equity and Belonging/Executive 
Director, Downtown Campus, confirmed that the grammatical and typographical issues have 
been corrected. 

• Grammatical Issues and Awkward Phrasing 
A comment was about the need to clear up grammar issues with the policy.  
Administrator Response:  Vice President for Diversity, Equity and Belonging/Executive 
Director, Downtown Campus, confirmed that the grammatical and typographical issues, as well 
as awkward phrasings have been corrected. 


	Executive Summary of Feedback Received from the Policy Portal to the
	Preferred First Name Policy

